

District 35 Minutes 6/16/26

District 35 GSR Business Meeting Minutes Date_07/10/20_

Opened the meeting at _7:12_

--GSR Preamble was read.

--Serenity Prayer was said altogether.

--Attendance: _Jenny_Richard_Sarah_Cody_AI_Dolores_Jane_

--GSRs present _3_ Chair Committees _2_ Visitors _0_

--Anniversaries: _None_

--Read and Discussed Tradition _6_ and Concept _6_:

Notes supplied by Jenny: In the discussion on Tradition 6, it was noted that groups should not be making contributions to other entities i.e. to churches for heat in the winter as this is contrary to Tradition 6.

(Unless Group Conscious votes to raise the rent for the winter)

--Minutes From last meeting. Motions made, Accepted, --Motion Passed

--Treasurer's Report: Delores W. TREASURERD35A11@gmail.com Copy attached.

Motions made, Accepted, -- Motion Passed

--DCM report: Jane F. DCMD35A11@gmail.com: See attached

--GSR Reports: Richard is now his group's GSR. His group also voted to cease financial support for the district.

--District 35 Committee Reports: See attached. Richard has stepped down as P.I. chair.

--Old Business:

--New Business:

- ❖ Purchase of small printer/copy machine for use by secretary for purposes of providing copies at D35 meeting as requested or needed.
- ❖ GSRs are to ask their groups if any interest in having a delegate come out for an evening (2-3 hrs.) workshop as a post-conference info session...the same idea as the pre-conference workshop but not an all day affair. There was general enthusiasm from those in attendance.

--Close with the Responsibility Statement

Close the meeting Motions made, Accepted,--Motion Passed

--Meeting adjourned at _8:15_

DCM REPORT 06/15/26

Post-conference:

1) Mental pamphlet made it to GSC and will be completed in a couple of years.

2) Cost of Delegate to attend conference raised \$2,200 to 3,000. This amount is paid by each

individual area.

3) The post conference book that has always been printed and made eligible for free to all the

fellowship in the past is now going to be available for purchase for a nominal fee. This year a

much smaller amount will be printed and if the books sell, the practice of printing books will

continue. If no interest is indicated, the printing will end this year in 2026. The cost of printing

this book is very high as the book is very large.

4) BB 5 th Edition passed. More info to follow related to date it will be available. During the

conference, contents of stories, the word Eskimo will be removed from 7 th Chapter (Working

With Others) Page 101. Our A11 Delegate Mike R. voted in opposition of 5 th Edition and

removing the word Eskimo. His thought was if we were going to remove a word from 5 th Edition,

we should review all of AA approved literature as well. Made a floor motion to suspend 5 th

Edition until all of our Conference approved literature be reviewed. This motion did not PASS.

A11 Meeting on 6/10/26 was DCM Sharing Session next Business meeting will be 7/12/26

1) Registrar Corner reviewed new changes to and how to register new groups, make changes to

groups, add/remove groups, use new forms. Group numbers have been added to site, all

communication from groups need to have number present on document, ie: checks for

contributions. All groups have 2 numbers, the longer number with 3 zeros in the beginning

should be used. Area Registrar will now receive all changes and will be responsible to pass on

info to any other committee as needed.

2) DCM's to visit all meetings and see how group is doing, if GSR is in place and if not would a

member of the group agree to be just a contact person to receive information both from group

and GSO. Also DCM is visiting to educate and support the group by sharing any experiences they

think might be of use to the group and allow the group to function as they choose. GSR's will

receive training at District meeting, contact people will also have access to DCM for questions.

3) Guidelines: 1) No Adhoc committee needed, Guidelines review committee is made up of

District Officers, 1-2 GSR's, 1-2 Committee Chairs. 2) To change a Guideline in between reviews,

must be presented in writing, voted on, and if approved put into use immediately. The physical

change will be made at next scheduled review.

4) Ongoing discussion being had related to on line meetings as to whether a specific District be

formed for all on line meetings or be associated with local districts. More info to follow.

In loving service,

Jane F.

DCM D35

District35	
May2026	
HometownBankAccount	
Beginning Balance as of May 1, 2026	
\$6,976.73 INCOME:	
Contributions from Alcathon	
\$0.00	Group
Contributions	
\$0.00	Contributions at Meeting \$1.00
Other	\$0.00
Total Income	\$21.00
EXPENSES:	
Administrative:	
DCM	\$0.00
AlternateDCM	\$0.00
Secretary/Registrar	\$0.00
Treasurer	\$0.00
Rent	\$0.00
Technology/Media	\$0.00
Postoffice box	\$0.00
Other	\$0.00
Sub-Total	Administrative
\$0.00 Spec Committee Expenses:	
Treatment	\$0.00
Public Information	\$0.00
Events(ServiceWorkshop)	\$33.94
Archives	\$0.00
Hospitality	\$0.00
Corrections	\$0.00
Grapevine	\$0.00
Literature	\$0.00
Intergroup Living Soberbooks	\$0.00
Sub-TotalSpecCommittees	\$33.94
TotalExpense	\$33.94
Income-Expenses	-\$12.94
EndingBalanceasof 5/31/2026	\$6,963.79

Events Committee Report

District 35

6/15/2026

The Welcome Om Holistic Wellness Event held on May 30th was a great success!

Roughly 40 people were counted during the entirety of the event.

We spent \$110

and made a profit of \$250. After paying rent to the church we are left with a

remaining balance of \$321.

Our next event will be a 4th of July cookout scheduled for Sunday July 5th from

10am-3pm at Nachaug State Forest in Eastford, CT. We will be grilling hamburgers

and hot dogs and will have corn hole and a 50/50 raffle. We are asking those who

attend to please bring a dish to share such as salads, sides, deserts, ice and drinks.

This event is open to everyone so please bring friends and family.

At this moment we do not have any other events scheduled.

Please stay tuned